
 

Protection against Sexual Exploitation and Abuse (PSEA) and Accountability to Affected 
Population (AAP) 

Capacity Building Trainings for 2023 
 

Please note that dates specified below are tentative and for planning purposes. In you are interested in attending any 

of these trainings, please fill this form indicating which trainings you would like to attend. For further information, 

please contact Diego Nardi (PSEA Coordinator – nardid@unhcr.org) and Monica Vazquez (AAP Coordinator – 

vazquezm@unhcr.org) 
 

No. Type of PSEA Training Description Month Date Region Language 

1 

PSEA SOP Workshop 

This workshop aims to familiarize 
participants with standard operating 
procedures (SOPs) for preventing and 
addressing sexual exploitation and 
abuse in humanitarian settings. 

February 21, 22, 23 Chisinau English 

2 

PSEA Capacity building training 

for IPs/NGOs/Volunteers 

This training focuses on enhancing the 
knowledge and skills of implementing 
partners, NGOs, and volunteers in 
effectively preventing, identifying, and 
addressing cases of sexual exploitation 
and abuse. 

April 7 Otaci Russian 

3 

PSEA Capacity building training 

for IPs/NGOs/Volunteers 

This training focuses on enhancing the 
knowledge and skills of implementing 
partners, NGOs, and volunteers in 
effectively preventing, identifying, and 
addressing cases of sexual exploitation 
and abuse. 

May 16 Chisinau Russian 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=gXnD5WRmNEGKDGVD0q-AvrOdamx_RMFFpwVDqi0F6GdUMlFPRFcwVTdaWEZNUjlEQ1I2VUpFMjVYSS4u
mailto:nardid@unhcr.org
mailto:vazquezm@unhcr.org


 

4 

PSEA/AAP Feedback and 
Complaint Mechanisms 

Workshop 

This workshop provides guidance on 
establishing and strengthening 
feedback and complaint mechanisms 
to ensure accountability to affected 
populations (AAP), including in relation 
to protection from sexual exploitation 
and abuse. 

June 7, 8 Chisinau English/Romanian 

5 

PSEA ToT Training 

This training-of-trainers workshop aims 
to equip participants with the 
necessary knowledge and tools to 
effectively train others in preventing 
and addressing sexual exploitation and 
abuse. 

June 29, 30 Chisinau Romanian 

6 

PSEA IP Capacity Assessment 

This activity assesses the capacity of 
implementing partners to effectively 
integrate PSEA measures within their 
programs, identifying gaps and 
opportunities for improvement. 

July 7 Chisinau Romanian/Russian 

7 

PSEA SOP Workshop 

This workshop aims to familiarize 
participants with standard operating 
procedures (SOPs) for preventing and 
addressing sexual exploitation and 
abuse in humanitarian settings. 

July 12, 13 Chisinau Romanian 

8 

PSEA Capacity building training 

for IPs/NGOs/Volunteers 

This training focuses on enhancing the 
knowledge and skills of implementing 
partners, NGOs, and volunteers in 
effectively preventing, identifying, and 
addressing cases of sexual exploitation 
and abuse. 

July 21 North region Romanian/Russian 

9 
PSEA Capacity building training 

for IPs/NGOs/Volunteers 

This training focuses on enhancing the 
knowledge and skills of implementing 
partners, NGOs, and volunteers in 
effectively preventing, identifying, and 

August 18 South region Romanian 



 

addressing cases of sexual exploitation 
and abuse. 

10 

AAP Trainings 

These trainings focus on enhancing 
participants' understanding of 
accountability to affected populations 
(AAP) principles and practices, ensuring 
that humanitarian interventions are 
responsive, inclusive, and transparent. 

August 
TBC 

(various 
days) 

Various 
Locations 

English/Romanian/Russian 

11 
PSEA Capacity building training 

for 
IPs/NGOs/Volunteers/Greenline 

Workers 

This training focuses on enhancing the 
knowledge and skills of implementing 
partners, NGOs, and volunteers in 
effectively preventing, identifying, and 
addressing cases of sexual exploitation 
and abuse. 

September 8 Chisinau Romanian 

12 

PSEA SOP Workshop 

This workshop aims to familiarize 
participants with standard operating 
procedures (SOPs) for preventing and 
addressing sexual exploitation and 
abuse in humanitarian settings. 

September 21, 22 Chisinau Romanian/Russian 

13 

PSEA ToT Training 

This training-of-trainers workshop aims 
to equip participants with the 
necessary knowledge and tools to 
effectively train others in preventing 
and addressing sexual exploitation and 
abuse. 

October 5, 6 Chisinau Romanian/Russian 

14 
PSEA Capacity building training 

for 
IPs/NGOs/Volunteers/Greenline 

Workers 

This training focuses on enhancing the 
knowledge and skills of implementing 
partners, NGOs, and volunteers in 
effectively preventing, identifying, and 
addressing cases of sexual exploitation 
and abuse. 

October 20 South region Romanian 

15 PSEA Capacity building training 
for 

This training focuses on enhancing the 
knowledge and skills of implementing 

November 17 North region Russian 



 

IPs/NGOs/Volunteers/Greenline 
Workers 

partners, NGOs, and volunteers in 
effectively preventing, identifying, and 
addressing cases of sexual exploitation 
and abuse. 

16 
PSEA Capacity building training 

for 
IPs/NGOs/Volunteers/Greenline 

Workers 

This training focuses on enhancing the 
knowledge and skills of implementing 
partners, NGOs, and volunteers in 
effectively preventing, identifying, and 
addressing cases of sexual exploitation 
and abuse. 

December 15 Chisinau English/Romanian/Russian 

 

 


